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SUMMER AS IT SHOULD BE...

December 15, 2022

Our year round office team has worked diligently on the enroliment process throughout
the past month. We are grateful that the Zoning Board of Appeals approved our
application to increase campership to 700 campers per session in the summer of 2023,
which will include an additional scholarship spot (for a total of 51 each session), per
ZBA Chair Riordon’s request. We are grateful for the Select Board’s support in that
process. We continue to receive scholarship camper recommendations from Sudbury
Social Worker Bethany Hadvab.

Staff Contracts went out this month, and several returning counselors have already
signed on for the 2023 season. We're looking forward to working with returning staff,
and are excited to welcome new staff, as well. Once again we'll be working with the
Lincoln-Sudbury Regional High School career center, in hopes of recruiting as many
Sudbury students as possible.

The Sudbury Community Food Pantry has moved their monthly school drives back into
the elementary schools. We are thrilled for this step towards ‘normal’, and are also
happy to report that we have found a way to maintain our relationship with our friends at
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the Food Pantry. The porch of #4 is now serving as a storage location for the hundreds
of banana boxes required to make the food drives work each month, and the house
itself occasionally serves as a storage location for extra boxes of food.

GRAVES Engineering has completed survey work on the property, and will soon share a
50% design plan for the ADA upgrades to the swimming pond and back entrance to
Liberty Lodge. We are on schedule to reach our goal of completing the swimming pond
accessibility project by summer of 2023, and the Liberty Lodge accessibility
improvements by the end of 2023.

Warm wishes this holiday season,
The Sewataro Team



